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 Each week children can win a class award for their attendance. In our class, we will be working as a team to achieve 100% attendance so please encourage your children to make every minute count and to be in school, on time each and every day!
Clubs
A variety of after school clubs will be available for Year 3 this term including choir, eco club, dance magic, sewing club, maths games, and film club. Letters will be sent out shortly should your child be interested in attending a club.


Our Curriculum this term... 
Topic – Our topic this term is ‘Invasion’. We will be delving into history at the time of the Roman Empire and looking at life in Britain at this time. We will also be looking at the role of a Roman soldier and Roman Gods and Goddesses.

English – Some of our Writing this term will be linked to our topic. We will be covering narratives, recounts, instructions, and information texts.

Maths – During the Autumn term, we will be developing our Mathematical understanding of place value, the four operations and measurement.


Welcome back!
I hope you all had a wonderful Summer break and I am looking forward to welcoming all of the children into Year 3!


Reminders…

PE – this term, PE will be on Wednesday afternoon. However, please ensure you child has a PE kit in school every day which is suitable for both outdoor and indoor activities.
Reading books – Please encourage your children to read at home on a regular basis. You can support your child’s learning by listening to them read and filling in their reading record. Each time you do this, your child will be one step closer to achieving their goal of racing through the planets, reaching the sun and earning a certificate and book of their choice in our Read for the Stars program.  Children need to read 5 times per week. Reading books and reading records should be brought to school every day. 
Uniform – please ensure that your child comes to school in the correct uniform every day. Our school uniform policy can be found on the school website.
Home learning – Spellings and Maths home learning will be sent home on a Monday to be returned to school the following Friday. Please encourage your children to complete their homework, as they will be tested on these spellings. Maths home learning will focus on times tables.
Year 3 - Miss Booth[image: Image result for welcome back to school]

image1.jpeg
Welcome
Back!





